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Virginia Amateur Sports is monitoring the ongoing concerns regarding the Coronavirus 

(COVID-19). We are committed to the health and well-being of our participants, families 

and volunteers and will be taking the necessary steps to help prevent the spread of the 

virus and keep everyone safe during our special events and the Virginia Commonwealth 

Games 

 

Virginia Amateur Sports will be following the recommendations and directives of the 

Centers for Disease Control & Prevention (CDC), the State of Virginia Health 

Department and the Governor’s Office. We will follow their guidelines in terms of the 

continuation of events. Should they mandate events be canceled, Virginia Amateur 

Sports will provide all participants with more detailed information regarding event 

rescheduling, cancellation, or refunds. 
 

The Virginia Commonwealth Main Games Weekend is scheduled for July 24th, 25th & 

26th with a few events to take place in mid-June.  The schedule of events is posted to 

our webite but are subject to change as the situation further develops. Please refer to 

The Virginia Commonwealth Games website for updates. 

www.commonwealthgames.org   
 

We recommend to our participants, parents and coaches to refer to the CDC website for 

resources on how to prevent the spread of Coronavirus.  
 

For all inquiries and questions, please email: info@commonwealthgames.org 

 

http://www.commonwealthgames.org/
http://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov
mailto:info@commonwealthgames.org

